http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=12971

City Council Vacancy Declared in Falls City

A vacancy has been declared on the City Council in Falls City. At the conclusion of the May 21st meeting Fourth Ward Councilman Brad Campbell submitted his resignation from the Council due to him moving out of the fourth ward.

The term for the vacancy will expire in December of 2014. Anyone interested in being appointed to the open Council position is asked to contact Mayor Tim Hersh at 402-245-2707.

Many Signals Communications